
BEFORE THE 

STATE OF NEVADA 

TAXICAB AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

THE STATE OF NEVADA TAXICAB AUTHORITY BOARD WILL MEET TO CONDUCT A 

PUBLIC HEARING IN THE MATTER OF: 

1. Public Hearing—Taxicab Authority annual review required by NRS 706.8824(6) of existing 
rates, charges or fares and existing allocation of taxicabs, of the certificate holders in its 
jurisdiction. 

  

Wednesday March 19, 2025 

At 9:30 a.m. 

at the 

Nevada State Business Center 

3300 W. Sahara Avenue 

Nevada Room 

Las Vegas, NV  89102 

 

The hearing will be conducted pursuant to NRS Chapter 223B, NRS 706.8824, NRS 

706.8818, NRS 706.8819 and NAC 706.909, NAC 706.471 and NAC 706.924, and is 

expected to involve discussion of, but is not limited to NRS Chapter 706 and NAC Chapter 

706 generally, and any other relevant statutes and regulations. 

 

Any person wishing to intervene must file the appropriate Petition with the Taxicab 

Authority in accordance with NAC 706.894 no later than 3:00 p.m. on MONDAY,  

MARCH 10, 2025. 

 

Further information is available at the Taxicab Authority office located at 2090 E. 

Flamingo Road, Suite 200, Las Vegas, Nevada 89119. 

 

Dated the 26th day of February, 2025, at Las Vegas, Nevada. 

 

State of Nevada Taxicab Authority By: Todd Park, Administrator 

PUB: February 27, 2025 
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